
All the heads of Independent Schools                   Circular No.: Acad-06/2014 

Affiliated to the CBSE                     Dated 5
th

 February, 2014 

 

Subject- Leadership Forum for School Leaders- ‘’Reflecting on School based Assessments" at Delhi on15
TH

 February 2014. 

Dear All 

In education systems around the world, the move from Board-based examinations to School-based examinations has required 

that Modern Assessment Theory & Practice is at the conceptual core to develop a culture of objective and systematic 

assessments. Teachers need to be empowered & trusted. School leaders have to be thought leaders, problem solvers & 

community educators. 

To facilitate this goal, CBSE and CAER are pleased to conduct a Leadership Forumfor Principals of affiliated schools in and around 

Delhi on 15th February 2014. 

The theme of the Forum is ‘’Reflecting on School based Assessments”. 

Venue& City Army Public School, DhaulaKuan, New Delhi 

Date February 15th, 2014 

Time 9 am to 4 pm 

9:00 -9:30 AM Registration and Tea 

9: 30- 10:00 AM Inauguration and welcome address by the Principal, Army Public School. 

10:00-10:30 AM Welcome & Introduction to the Forum by Ms. Sarita Manuja, Director, Centre for Assessment Evaluation & 
Research ( CAER)  

10:30-12:00 PM Global trends in Assessments by Prof. Jim Tognolini, Senior Research Fellow at Oxford University, U.K. & 
VP, Pearson Assessments & Research. 

12:00 -12:30 PM Interactive session with Prof. Jim Tognolini 

12:30- 1:30 PM Lunch 

1:30 -3:00 PM CCE Café on School Based Assessments by Panel - Sh. Vineet Joshi IAS, Chairman, CBSE, Prof. Jim 
Tognolini,Dr. SadhanaParashar and Ms. Sarita Manuja 

3:00- 3:40 PM Way forward- Presidential address by Sh. Vineet Joshi IAS, Chairman, CBSE & Chairman, Executive Council 
CAER 

3:40- 4:00 PM Closing / Vote of thanks 

 

Principals of Schools who are interested in participating in this conference are requested to complete the enclosed Registration 

Form. The Board looks forward to your active participation in the conference. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Sd/- 

Dr Sadhana Parashar 

Director (Academics, Research, Training and Innovation) 


